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SENT VIA EMAIL 
 

September 6, 2022 
 
 
Sean Pritchard, President 
San Jose Police Officers’ Association 
1151 N 4th St 
San Jose, CA 95112 
 
 
Re: Information Request from August 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear Sean:  
 
On August 22, 2022, the POA requested the following information: 
 

For the years 2021 and 2022, from the attached spreadsheet, please identify all individuals 
that are currently sworn members of the San Jose police department. For the years 2021 
and 2022 from the same attached spreadsheet, please identify all individuals who have 
submitted their intent to retire as a sworn member of the San Jose police department with 
their intended retirement date.  

 
As the spreadsheet provided by the POA appears to contain the information being requested we 
are confused as to what additional information the POA is seeking. Please provide clarification 
related to this request at your earliest convenience so that the City can further evaluate what 
information may be responsive to the POA’s request.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jennifer Schembri 
Director of Human Resources 
Director of Employee Relations 
 
c:  Anthony Mata, Chief of Police 
 Paul Joseph, Assistant Chief of Police 

Tom Saggau, POA Consultant 
Gregg Adam, POA Legal Counsel 
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